ANNEX 2

Summary of comments received during Consultation

	Respondent
	Support proposal
	Comments
	Officer Comments

	Didcot Town Council
	Yes


	Reservedly welcomed the proposal.


	Noted

	Resident 

Plym Drive
	Yes


	Have no objection to the proposals.


	Noted

	Resident,

Ashburn Place
	No
	Problem caused by the parents during the school run parking their cars on the street narrowing the carriageway width and general observations.

The speed humps will create confusion to both driver and pedestrian who has priority. Also encourage drivers to stop to allow pedestrians to cross with the risk of vehicles overtaking the stationary vehicle.

Road humps cause discomfort to road users and are damaging to vehicle suspension and increase pollution.

An alternative is a pedestrian crossing or crossing patrol.


	The measures are aimed at increasing a healthier mode of transport to school and reduce the on street parking and resultant congestion around the school site.

OCC’s Road Safety team under the Footsteps programme will educate the children on the appropriate use of such measures and how to cross the road safely.

Passenger discomfort, suspension, pollution and effects on emergency response times are all taken into consideration by consulting the emergency services and bus companies. The road hump has been designed to prevent any increase in pollution.

Agreed. There is potential for the road humps to be upgraded to more formal crossing points in the future and the implemented scheme will be monitored on completion.



	Local Resident (email) 


	No
	Failing to address the problem of parked cars and general congestion during the school run.
	The measures are aimed at increasing a healthier mode of transport to school and reduce the on street parking and resultant congestion around the school site.




	Resident,

Chinnock Brook
	No
	Problem caused by some parent’s attitude and actions during the school run. How they park and cross the road in an irresponsible manner.

Road humps will not help and make the situation more dangerous.

Install parking restrictions around the school.

Questioned the consultation limits.
	The measures are aimed at increasing a healthier mode of transport to school and reduce the on street parking and resultant congestion around the school site.

The road humps are being installed as part of a whole series of measures.

Parking restrictions were considered but these rely on effective enforcement. Enforcement of such restrictions is not, however, a top priority for resources by Thames Valley Police.

OCC’s policy for undertaking public consultation on vertical deflections has been followed. 

The scheme was developed from the school travel plans.




